
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         24th April 2024  

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Sixth year and LCA Year 2 students are coming to the end of their time at Our Lady’s 

Secondary School, and we would like to celebrate their five or six years with us in a special 

way.   On Friday, 17th May we have planned a Graduation Day where activities are planned for 

the class of 2024 to be together.  Students will be afforded an opportunity to reminisce and to 

share stories of their school days.      

 

We would like to invite you and your families to join with us for our Graduation Mass in the 

parish church at 12 noon followed by a Farewell Ceremony in the school gym. 

We are looking forward to meeting you and your families at this event.   

 

With Kind Regards,  

 

 

Paul Fogarty       Martina Butler  

Principal        Deputy Principal  

 

  

 

 

 


